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Idaho Office of Broadband Update: November 2024 

 
The Idaho Office of Broadband and Idaho Broadband Advisory Board are excited to share the following 
update with the State’s partners and stakeholders. 
 
 Idaho BEAD Program 
 
Application Project Areas (APAs) are now published and open for public comment. 

The APAs and Comment Portal can be viewed here. 
 
          Comments will be accepted through Thursday, December 19, 2024. 
 
            Listening Sessions/Open Office Hours can be found here.  Be sure to register.  
 
Challenge Process Data Sets 

Idaho is still working with NTIA on the final curing of the State’s BEAD Challenge Process Data. 
 

The final BSL eligibility list will be published as soon as it is formally approved. 
 
Idaho Broadband Advisory Board 
 
The next IBAB meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 18th from 10am-noon MT. 
 
Meeting details and agenda are forthcoming. 
 
Stay informed, engaged and educated by monitoring Link Up Idaho. 
 

https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/e3f5d1de687547a7a1fcab5a14722545/
https://linkup.idaho.gov/beadsubgrantee/
https://linkup.idaho.gov/

